DOMFIDENTIAL

DEPARTMENT OF TRADE 1 V]CTORIA SI‘REET LO‘\IDON SWI1H OET Telephone 01-215 7877

Fromthe Secretary of State

The Rt Hon Sir Keith Joseph P

Secretarﬁ of State for Ingus%ry S0 June 1981
Ashdown House

123 Victoria Street

London SWIE

(e

«aﬂﬁf A/U/K ‘ 1,7

GOVERNMENT REPLY TO SELECT COMMITTEE REPORT ON CONCGROE

Norman Tebbit sent me a copy of his letter to you of 22" June, with
which he enclosed a draft reply to the Select Committee report. While
| am quite content with the text of the reply, which has been discussed
with my officials, | do not think it would be appropriate for it

to be presented to Parliament, as Norman suggests, by you and me
jointly. As is explained in the commentary, the reply deliberately
concentrates on the first of the two alternatives recommended by the
Select Committee: the ways of reducing the costs of the project. It
says hardly anything about the other suggestion - the cessation of
Concorde services - which would have engaged my Departmonts
responsibility as sponsor of British Airways. Because of this
emphasis (with which | am perfectly happy) | think it would be better
for the report to be issued in your name.

| am copying this letter to the recipients of Norman Tebbit's.
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